
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Benton County Solid Waste District will hold a public hearing at 10:00 a.m. on 
Wednesday, April 13, 2011, at the District’s business office at 5702 Brookside Rd, 
Bentonville, AR 72712 to allow interested persons to comment on several proposed 
changes to the District’s Rules and Regulations, including but not limited to the 
implementation of a Waste Assessment Fee pursuant to Act 209 of 2011.  A copy of the 
proposed Rules and Regulations is available by email request to wcravens@bcswd.com 
or by calling 479-795-0751. The public may also submit written comments regarding the 
proposed changes to the business office address above no later than 4:00 p.m. on April 
27, 2011. 
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